
 

      MEDIA ALERT 

 
To: All Media 

 

25th May 2023   

 

MEC Maile to officially handover 179 houses to deserving beneficiaries at Helderwyk in 

Ekurhuleni    

 

The MEC for the Gauteng Department of Human Settlements and Infrastructure 

Development Lebogang Maile, will on Friday, 26th May 2023, handover 179 houses to 

qualifying and deserving beneficiaries at the Helderwyk Extension 8 Project in Ekurhuleni.   

 

MEC Maile will be accompanied by the leadership of the City of Ekurhuleni.     

 

The details of the handover are as follows:   

 

Date: Friday, 26th May 2023   

 

TIME: 11:30 am   

 

VENUE: Helderwyk Extension 8 (Ekurhuleni)   

 

Members of the media are hereby invited to attend and report. To RSVP contact Luzuko 

Pongoma: 0795019977 / email: Luzuko.pongoma@gauteng.gov.za   

 

For more information contact Castro Ngobese, Spokesperson: MEC for Human Settlement 

and Department of Infrastructure Development on 0609977790 Email: 

castro.ngobese@gauteng.gov.za   

 

END. 
 
For further information, photos and or videos of the Department, please visit: 

• Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/GDHumanSettlement 

• Twitter - https://twitter.com/GP_DHS 

• Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/gp_humansettlements/?hl=en 

• YouTube- https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrC0wrYtSSQj3hF3jgGqbCg/videos?view_as=subscriber 
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